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Gentleman:  I am only recently aware of the Text Amendment 846 Hearing on November 4th.   I support a
“continuance” of this Hearing after Election Day in America as not all Westport Citizens had the awareness nor time
to have the public right to attend.

Sincerely,
Barbara Ross Innamorati
203-820-8786
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